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Stars of the week 

3C Anya 

3G Ellie 

3T Maryam 

4E Woody 

4F Thomas 

4O Tanishka 

WN Caleb 

5D Alex C 

5P Stanley 

5T Poppy 

6B Huey 

6C Aaliyah 

6H Daniel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My name is Mr Chaudhry and I work in year 6 and am one 

of the assistant head teachers. I enjoy playing football, 

boxing and computer games. In addition, I have an        

interest in space and enjoy learning random facts. I am 

also married, have 2 daughters and a dog (German    

Shepherd) named Kenzo.  

 

Well done to 

our basketball 

team who    

finished 3rd in 

the group on 

Monday     

evening.  

 

Thanks go to Mr Phillips for organising the event. 



 

Moorlands-more than just a school 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 21st November: Y4 cinema trip 

Friday 24th November: 6H Class assembly (9.10am) 

            WN to Manor Inclusion Festival 

           (1-2pm) 

Saturday 25th November: Sale Harriers Cross Country 

competition (1pm)  

Friday 1st December: 5D Class Assembly (9.10am) 

Tuesday 5th December: Y5 Viking experience day 

Friday 7th December: SEN parents coffee morning (9-

11am) 

Friday 8th December: WN Class Assembly (9.10am) 

          3.30-4.30pm Music Makers open  

           afternoon for parents 

Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Lunch 

Friday 15th December: 4F Class Assembly (9.10am) 

Wednesday 20th December: Lower School Christmas 

        Concert#1 (9.10am) 

        Upper School Christmas 

        Concert#1 (2.30pm) 

Thursday 21st December: Upper School Christmas      

  Concert #2 (9.10am) 

   Lower School Christmas 

   Concert #2 (2.30pm) 

Thursday: 21st December: Break up end of term 

Monday 8th January: Back to school 

Monday 25th January: Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew 

Year 3 Assembly 

A HUGE well done to year 3 children who led a fabulous assembly 
this morning all about black history month. They were all amazing 
super stars! So much so that they even got a cheer at the end! 

Thank you for all your hard work, we all thoroughly enjoyed watching 
it. 

 

What a lovely      

surprise it was to be 

visited by Pudsey 

bear this morning to 

celebrate children 

in need! 

Thank you all so 

much for your kind 

donations-they will 

go to a great cause! 

Thank you also, to Ms Davidson for            

organising this event. 


